
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

7. PUBLIC ART PROJECT WORKING PARTY 
 - REPORT OF 23 MARCH 2004 
 
 The Board considered the report and accompanying recommendations of the Working Party’s meeting 

held on 23 March 2004 and decided: 
 
 7.1 Interactive Art Work Project 
 
 1. That it be recommended to the Arts Culture and Heritage Committee: 
 
 (a) That the CCC Fendalton Library and Service Centre/Jeffreys Park site be 

confirmed as the location for the interactive artwork. 
 
 (b) That a sum of $60,000 be utilised for the artwork itself with the remaining available 

budget to be utilised for project management and associated costs. 
 
 2. That Yiyi Ku represent the joint Boards in the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee’s 

consideration of this matter. 
 
 3. That a project manager be engaged to manage the interactive artwork project. 
 
 7.2 Public Art Works in Fendalton/Waimairi - Update 
 
  That the information be received. 
 
 7.3 Next Meeting 
 
  The Board noted that the next meeting of the Working Party is on Monday 3 May 2004 at 8.30 

am.  
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


